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NEXT MEETING of the South Coast Orchid
Club will be held at 8pm on October 13th.

THE GUEST SPEAKER will be Marjory
Chance whose topic will be ‘growing
Paphiopedilums.” Marjory is a Member of
OCSA, NOSSA and Gawler Orchid Clubs.
She is also an Australian Orchid Council
Judge.

THE DAYTIME GROUP will meet at 2pm
Thursday 15th October at the South Brighton
Community Hall, Dover Square Reserve,
Broadway, South Brighton. The Guest
Speaker will be Reg Shooter and his topic
will be Sarcochilus.

REMINDER :

Interclub Social Day will be held on 18th
October at the Thebarton Reception Centre,
Corner August Street and South Road,

Thebarton.
Program of Events

10.00 am -11.30 Setup of plants & socializing
11.30 am -12.00 Selection of plants for Judging
12.00 am - 1.00 Lunch, sausage sizzle

1.15 pm - 2.00 Guest speaker, Mr Clive Ziegeler
will be giving a talk on Orchid Stamps of the
World, Judging of Plants

2.00 pm - 2.30 Presentations

2.30 pm - 3.00 Entertainment

3.00 pm Afternoon Tea

4.00 pm Finish
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MELBOURNE TRIP 13-16TH
AUGUST 1998 by Colin Grigg
Happy Tripper

On Thursday the 13th August 23 intrepid travellers
left by Bus on an ‘Orchidholic Trip’ to the
Melbourne International Orchid Show at Collectors
Comner, Keysborough, and wvisits to adjacent
Nurseries. ‘Trippers’ included Members of Five
Orchid Clubs, South Coast, Murray Bridge,
Orchidaceous, Orchid Club of SA, and NOSSA.

The countryside looked an absolute picture as the
result of abundant seasonal rain.

After a picnic-type lunch, in the Park at Horsham,
we travelled on, arriving in Melbourne in time for
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along for the purpose were soon filled with
potential Showbench winners, Orchids of many
genera gathered from the huge sales area. Talk
about kids in a Chocolate Factory! Decisions,
decisions. So pleased were the management
with our custom they donated a large flowering
Cymbidium as a raffle prize for the trip home.
The Orchid Show held in an adjacent marquee
(rental cost $8,000), housed a large display of
superb Orchids of many genera. A feature
which made us feel proud South Australians,
was a large display of Cymbidiums presented
by the Cymbidium Club of SA. Included in the
many prizes was The Grand Champion of the
Show, a magnificent specimen plant of
Cymbidium Ice on Fire ‘Nikietta’, and the
Champion Intermediate Cymbidium, One Tree
Hill “Solstice Gold’.

Friday night saw us enroute to the Crown
Casino. Passing a well-lit BMW Showroom
several ‘Sportyjobs’ were identified for
purchase with anticipated winnings, no such
luck, we mostly contributed to Kennett’s
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